
 
ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

  

Annual Report Submission Delayed 
 
 
1 April 2025: Osteopore Limited (ASX: OSX) (“OSX” or the “Company”) advises of a delay in 
the lodgement of its Annual Report to shareholders for the financial year ended 31 December 
2024.  

The Company was unable to submit its Annual Report by the required deadline of 31 March 
2025 due to unforeseen staffing resource challenges, which resulted in delays in compiling 
the information requested by the Company’s auditors.  

The Company recognises the importance of complying with mandatory reporting obligations, 
and will lodge its Annual Report as soon as possible. 

 
 
 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release to the ASX by the Board of Osteopore 
Limited.  
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Dr. Yujing Lim 
CEO & CTO 
Osteopore Limited  
E: lim_yujing@osteopore.com  

Isaac Stewart 
Media & Investor Relations 
Cannings Purple 
E: istewart@canningspurple.com.au 
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